FINANCE COMMITTEE

MINUTES
April 29, 2015

Meeting called to order at 6:30 P.M.

All members present

Met with Michelle Turgeon to discuss the proposed budget for the Parade Committee
Met with Jim Pietras and Emre Evren to discuss the school budget finalized and
presented to the public. The savings from the reduction of one wave of bussesisonly an
estimate at this point. Even though the published budget does not jibe with the shortfall,
they are certain that the shortfall is accurate. They are asking that the shortfall of
$178,072 be funded and that the savings in bussing be added to the net school spending
permitted. They fed that there istoo little time to develop a successful override this year
but that one will be necessary next year. They hope to be able to make some other
changes to improve the financial outlook.

Motion made, seconded and approved unanimously to adjourn at 9:50 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert Glesmann, Clerk



